
NOTICE 

Cugling Club News 

At an exocubive meeting of the Curling Club held recently, it was 
decided to recommend to the Annual General Meeting that a fee of $20.00 per 
member be set for the coming season. 

Tentative plans call for the Annual meeting to be held on Thursday, 
September 30th so watch the "News" for further details, 

In order that the executive may lay its plans for the seasons compet- 
ition, it is essential that all former members and prospective members advise 
the Chairman of the membership committee, Curly Hale, of their intentions or 
desire to curl, This information must be in by noon Wednesday, September 22nd, 

While it is not possible to guarantee membership to all applicants, 
the clubs policy will be to absorb as many new curlers as facilities permit. 

Application forms may be obtained from Jim Beddard, Personnel Dept., 
Carly Hale, Engineering Dept. or Steini Jacobson in the Hudson Bay Store, 

TERRACE BAY GIRLING GLUB_APPLICATION FORM 
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Address this form to Curly Hale at P. 0. Box 162, Deadline noon, Wednesday 
September 22nd,


